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Dear Legislative Committee Members:

I am very opposed to the Opportunity Zone tax breaks that favor the
wealthy and sharply reduce any taxes due the State of Oregon.  Either
cancel the program, or reduce its size in the downtown Portland area.

Ron Jamtgaard
840 SW Touchmark Way, Apt. 52
Portland, OR 97225
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